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Sign Up For Credit / Debit Card Auto Pay 
 
First Name:____________________  Last Name:______________________    Phone:_________________________   

 

Credit/Debit Card Number :_______________________________________   EXP Date: _________________________ 

 
I hereby authorize City of Sandy to charge the credit card on file for Utility Services. This authority shall remain in effect until the City of 
Sandy is notified in writing to cancel. 
 
Authorized Signature: ___________________________________________      Date: ____________________________ 
*Auto draft will drafted on the 5th of each month.  

Try our new pay by phone feature!  
Call 1-866-233-8689 

July 1st all phone payments will go through our interactive voice response system.  

  Do you have a cracked, heaved or unsafe sidewalk adjacent to your property? 
Not only is this a hazard for pedestrians it exposes you to a significant liability 
if someone trips or falls on the sidewalk. Sidewalk maintenance is the respon-
sibility of the property owner but it can be nearly impossible to find a contrac-
tor to remove and replace small areas of concrete. In order to make it easier 
for you to replace unsafe sidewalks the City is going to package up some con-
crete work around Sandy and secure bids for demolition and replacement of 

sidewalks and driveway approaches.  
  We expect to have prices for this work available after June 4th. If you are interested in taking advantage of this program please 
contact Thomas Fisher at 503-489-2161 or tfisher@ci.sandy.or.us to learn about the prices and arrange for the work to be done.  
  If you have broken, cracked or heaved sidewalks but are not interested in taking advantage of this program keep in mind that 
Code Enforcement will still be enforcing the sidewalk maintenance provisions of the Municipal Code.  
If your sidewalks are in good shape but you notice sidewalk problems elsewhere when you are walking in Sandy please report haz-
ards, (including the site address) to Code Enforcement at 503-489-2185 or kmoody@cityofsandy.com so we can include these are-
as in the program too.  

Auto Pay Via Credit 
Card  

Now Available 

City News : 

2018 MOUNT HOOD FARMER'S MARKET NOW OPEN 
The Mount Hood Farmer's Market is now open for the season. Come down and buy directly from your local farmers!  The market is located in the 
empty lot next to Dairy Queen.  Open every Friday from 3 to 7 PM until October 5th (Except the weekend of Sandy Mountain Festival). 

Library Coffeehouse: Rebecca Conner and Leon Cotter 
Friday, June 1, 6:00 pm Sandy Public Library Rebecca and Leon, who share an affinity for old swing, now get the joy of playing together. Specializ-
ing in the music of the 30’s and 40’s, they offer performances that are intimate and heartfelt. Leon Cotter's virtuosic, soulful saxophone and Re-
becca's sultry voice, enchant their audiences with an unforgettable performance. Find them at www.rebeccaconnermusic.comThe Sandy Library 
Coffeehouse, every First Friday year-round! Music, coffee, and dessert from 6-8 pm each first Friday of the month. Always a fun family event! 
Contact Katie Murphy kmurphy@ci.sandy.or.us 

Summer reading program starts June 1st!  
Come pick up a reading log and stickers, and read your way to prizes! The theme this summer is “Libraries Rock”! Special events throughout the 
summer for Kids, Teen, and Adults.  

Planning Commission Meeting                                                                                                                             
Will be held Tuesday May 29th, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 39250 Pioneer Blvd, May's Agenda Items: 1) Pleasant 

Street Master Plan; 2) Sandy Bluff Annex 6 
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